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President’s Message 
 
Spring 2024 
Summer is almost here, and with it comes a season of many Chapter 
events. Please check out our calendar on the website for trail work 
opportunities and upcoming events: the second Youth Trail Camp, a 
Chapter Campout at Sage Camp, a Camping trip to the Humptulllips, 
and finally, our major fundraising event, the Prize Ride. Please note 
that the Prize Ride generates income to support all chapter activities 
and operating expenses. Help from our members always makes these 
events more successful. 
 
SAVE THE DATE!! July 13-14 we will have a trail work party at Sage 
Camp. We will be working on a new trail (named in honor of Del) that 
will help eliminate some of the road riding. Please contact me if you 
can be part of this important event. 
 
Thank you all for continuing to be part of the Peninsula Chapter and its 
many successes. 
 
Theresa 
President, 
 
 
*(If you would be willing to “give it a try” and take on a small “job” get in touch 
with Theresa Percy or Pat Cosner . Thank you!)    


